
From: Keiran Brown  

Sent: Friday, 22 September 2017 4:17 PM 
To: 'Chambers.Lee.c@fwc.gov.au' 

Cc: 'David Reid'; 'Margaret Chan'; 'Leigh Svendsen'; Stephen Bull; Andrew McCarthy 
Subject: Draft Report - Aged Care Awared 2010 - AM2014/251  

 
Good Afternoon Commissioner Lee 
 
I refer to your report dated 11 September 2017. 
 
In this report, you requested that any comments regarding the accuracy of the draft report should 
be provided to you by 5.00pm, 22 September 2017. 
 
The Employer Parties have had the opportunity to review the report and note that there are a 
number of items that have reached ‘in principle’ agreement between Employer Parties and the 
Unions.  
 
The Employer Parties however, would like to advise the Commission that these items that have been 
agreed to ‘in principle’ are still subject to final ratification from our respective memberships. In light 
of this, the Employer Parties ask that the final report be issued once such ratification has been 
received. Alternatively, we would be grateful if any final report published contains this qualification, 
and a direction is issued by the Commission allowing both employer and employee parties a number 
of further weeks to obtain this ratification following publication of the final report. 
 
Regards 
Keiran  
 
 
Keiran Brown  
Acting Manager, Employment Relations   
Leading Age Services Australia Ltd 
p: +61 2 9212 6922       f: +61 2 9212 3488 
e: keiran.brown@nswact.lasa.asn.au 
w: www.lasa.asn.au 
Level 8, 418A Elizabeth Street SURRY HILLS NSW 2010 
PO Box 7 STRAWBERRY HILLS NSW 2012  
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